



ENGLISH Grade 6

National Level Examination
NLE 2024

Subject Code:

4 0

Total Questions: 40

Time: 1 hour

DO NOT OPEN THIS BOOKLET UNTIL INSTRUCTED TO DO SO

- > All questions are compulsory.
- > Read the instructions on the **ANSWER SHEET** and fill in your **NAME**, **CLASS** and **OTHER INFORMATION**.
- > To mark your choice of answer by darkening the circles in the **ANSWER SHEET**, use a **BLUE/BLACK BALL PEN** only.
- > You **MUST** record your answers on the **ANSWER SHEET** only.
- ➤ There are **40 MULTIPLE CHOICE QUESTIONS**. Use the information provided to choose the **BEST** possible answer among the four options. On your **ANSWER SHEET** fill in the circle that matches your answer.
- $\rightarrow \frac{1}{2}$ MARK will be deducted for every WRONG ANSWER.
- > Return the **ANSWER SHEET** to the invigilator at the end of the examination.
- You are **NOT** allowed to use a calculator. You may use a ruler and spare paper for rough work.



This question paper contains a total of 40 questions divided into two sections—A and B. Read the instructions carefully before answering these questions.

Section A (Subject Specific)

1.	Identify the collective noun from the following nouns given in the options:						
	(A)	Hill	(B)	Flock			
	(C)	School	(D)	Tournament			
2.	Identify the type of verb used in the following sentence:						
		ela is going to France. Transitive verb	(D)	Introncitivo vorb			
	(A) (C)	Modal verb	(B) (D)	Intransitive verb Auxiliary verb			
			` ,	-			
3.	Choose the correct punctuation mark to complete the following sentence:						
		t a brilliant boy he is	(D)	E de velle e ved (I)			
	(A)	Full stop (.)	(B)	Exclamation mark (!)			
	(C)	Question mark (?)	(D)	None of these			
4.	Which of the following is the correct synonym of precious?						
	(A)	Valuable	(B)	Insolent			
	(C)	Enough	(D)	Appropriate			
5.	Choose the correct preposition to complete the following sentence: I joined this school 2005.						
	(A)	on	(B)	from			
	(C)	in	(D)	to			
6.	Identify the type of determiner underlined in the following sentence:						
	Do y	ou hope their plan will succeed?					
	(A)	Demonstrative	(B)	Possessive			
	(C)	Quantifier	(D)	Article			
7.	Choose the correct article to complete the following sentence:						
	My sister saw unicorn in her dream.						
	(A)	a	(B)	an			
	(C)	the	(D)	No article			
8.	Choose the correct option to fill in the blanks in the following sentence:						
	The story he told you wasn't true. He made it						
	(A)	across	(B)	out			
	(C)	up	(D)	off			



Choose the correct conjunction to complete the following sentence Palak fell hurt herself, still she did not cry.				entence correctly:		
	(A)	because	_	,	(B)	and
	(C)	but			(D)	yet
10	Which of the following is a gender-neutral noun?					
	(A)	Spouse	8 10 a 8011a01 110a		(B)	Stallion
	(C)	Rooster			(D)	Actor
11.		tify the adver	b/s given in the follow	wing sentence:	` ,	
		She never visited the hospital before.				
	(A)	Never	·		(B)	Before
	(C)	Hospital			(D)	Both (A) and (B)
12.	Identify the correct adjective used in the following sentence:					
	She i	is wearing a g	golden necklace.			
	(A)	She			(B)	Wearing
	(C)	Golden			(D)	Necklace
13.	Choo	Choose the suitable interjection to complete the following sentence:				
		that feels	s amazing.			
	(A)	Bah!			(B)	Phew!
	(C)	Yeah!			(D)	Ah!
lden	tify w	hether the w	vords given in bold	are sentence, p	hras	se, clause or jumbled words in Q. (14 – 16).
14.	The	teacher kept t	the marker on the ta l	ble for a while.		
	(A)	Sentence			(B)	Phrase
	(C)	Clause			(D)	Jumbled words
15.	Get out. I don't want to see you.					
	(A)	Sentence			(B)	Phrase
	(C)	Clause			(D)	Jumbled words
16.	Students who work hard stand victorious at the end.					
	(A)	Sentence			(B)	Phrase
	(C)	Clause			(D)	Jumbled words
17.	Choose the correct tense form for the following sentence:					
	I had met her in a birthday party a few years back.					
	(A)	Simple past	,	-	(B)	Past perfect
	(C)	Past perfect	continuous		(D)	Future perfect



18.	Choose the appropriate verb form required in the following indirect sentence: Giridhar said that Australia the cricket match.							
	(A)	win	(B)	has won				
	(C)	had won	(D)	have won				
19.		ch of the following correctly completes the given sent perfect tense is used to describe a present action an action just completed a future action an action which began in the past and is still con-						
20.	(A) (B) (C) (D)	tify the sentence in active voice. A trap was devised to catch the animal. He had been murdered. Rohit chased the frog. All the toffees were eaten by Sonia.						
21.	Choose the option that best suits the work responsibility of the given professional: Dermatologist (A) A doctor who cures eye-related ailments (B) A doctor who does medical operations (C) A doctor who treats skin diseases (D) A doctor who treats animals							
22.		tify the type of the underlined pronoun in the foll uel told <u>me</u> to use his new car. Relative Personal	owing (B) (D)	g sentence: Possessive Reflexive				
23.		ose the correct antonym of the following word:	(B) (D)	Outfit Relative				
24.	In the given sentence, there are some words given in bold, find their correct meaning from the given options.							
	The chaos has been created as a result of his friend spilling the beans that Rahul had moved to Canad secretly.							
	(A)	To resolve an issue	(B)	To reveal a secret				
	(C)	Close resemblance	(D)	To lose courage				



25.	Select the option showing the correctly changed sentence from the direct to the indirect speech in the
	following:

My mother said, "I'll take you to the planetarium."

- (A) My mother said that I would take her to the planetarium.
- (B) My mother said that she would take her to the planetarium.
- (C) My mother said that she would take me to the planetarium.
- (D) My mother said that she would take you to the planetarium.

Read the given passage and answer the questions that follow:

According to the scriptures, one way to live a pure, honest and violence free life is to have meals that are 100 percent vegetarian and contain cereals, grains, fruits and consumable dairy products. The scriptures term such food as satvik, one which is believed to induce pure thoughts. With Janmashtmi just a day away, the meals all around tend to take a satvik hue. At Deepa Kher's Culinary Academy, Deepa and her daughter, Ambika showed that satvik food can be sumptuous too which one can consume when one is fasting. "Many people do not know what food to make for Janmashtmi and how exactly to make it. We have come up with delicious satvik recipes that can be cooked at home on this auspicious day. One can also invite others to taste the same like you do on Diwali and Holi," said Deepa. Lord Krishna is believed to have been fond of curd and milk so the main focus here is on dishes prepared from these. On the menu are nariyal cutlets, potatoes in Kaju magaz masala, makhaane ki kheer, dhaniya panjiri nariyal magaz prasad, apple malpuas and mishti srikhand. Satvik food is simple and easily digestible. It is cooked with minimal heat, does not involve extensive processing and hence, is usually closest to the way food items exist in their natural form. Satvik food is usually eaten fresh and immediately after it is prepared.

26.	26. What is the way to live a pure and violence-free life?			
	(A)	To have non-vegetarian meals	(B)	To take yoga classes
	(C)	To do exercise daily	(D)	To have vegetarian meals
27.	Wha	t is the term given in scriptures for vegetarian foo	d?	
	(A)	Satvik	(B)	Pavan
	(C)	Patit	(D)	Holy
28.	8. Which thing is liked by Lord Krishna the most?			
	(A)	Curd and milk	(B)	Cutlet
	(C)	Теа	(D)	Kheer
Instruction: Q. 29 to 33 are two-key based questions having four options A, B, C and D out of which TWO are correct.				
29.	Iden	tify the collective nouns.		
	(A)	Leap	(B)	Badger
	(C)	Bevy	(D)	Hedgehog
30.	We a	are not sure of the time of either		_ or
	(A)	arrival	(B)	dismissal
	(C)	departure	(D)	none of these



31. Identify the indefinite pronouns used in the following sentence:

We are all in the gutter, but some of us are looking at the stars.

(A) All

(B) Some

(C) But

- (D) At
- 32. What is the passive form of the following sentence?

He told me stories.

- (A) Stories were told to me by him.
- (B) I was told stories by him.
- (C) His was told stories.
- (D) He told stories me.
- 33. Which of these are in present perfect continuous tense?
 - (A) He has eaten the food.
 - (B) Meera has been singing for half an hour.
 - (C) The girls have not been playing badminton since morning.
 - (D) They have not eaten the food.

Section B (Competency Enhancement)

- 34. What part of speech is "lovely" in the sentence "She has a lovely teddy"?
 - (A) Adjective

(B) Adverb

(C) Noun

- (D) Verb
- 35. Which sentence doesn't contain a preposition?
 - (A) Here comes the day of the triumph.
 - (B) They walk every day.
 - (C) With a burst of energy, the children rejoiced the victory of their team.
 - (D) Look at the beautiful sky.
- 36. Which sentence is written in the present participle form?
 - (A) Major Dhyanchand has been a great source of inspiration in the history of the Indian sports.
 - (B) Excited on winning the prize, she beamed with joy.
 - (C) The fielder felt helpless and gutted.
 - (D) Seeing the lion, the deer ran away.
- 37. Name the kind of sentence for the following:

As India wins the match, the people erupt with joy.

(A) Simple sentence

(B) Compound sentence

(C) Complex sentence

(D) None of these



- 38. Which of the following sentences contains a dependent clause?
 - (A) Jolly felt excited on hearing the news of Chandrayaan reaching the moon.
 - (B) Shreya worked hard and she won the championship.
 - (C) With great energy, the boy surged ahead to win the race.
 - (D) As the match began, the spectators applauded the Indian team.
- 39. Which of the following sentences contains an indirect object?
 - (A) The students moved out of the class for recess.
 - (B) Rohit Sharma always leads his team from the front.
 - (C) My friend wrote you a letter.
 - (D) She couldn't attend the birthday party of her friend.
- 40. Which sentence contains only a direct object?
 - (A) My grandmother went to sleep early in the bedroom.
 - (B) Your mother will not buy snacks from the market.
 - (C) He gave me a party in the school.
 - (D) Their teacher asked them many questions.